Agenda: 09/01/05

Ttem: 8-b
MEMO
TO: Board of Directors
FROM: District Manager
DATE: August 24, 2005
SUBJECT: 2005 Annual River and Road Cleanup

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the Board of Directors review the attached letter and
approve the use of District staff and equipment for the 2005 Annual River and
Road Cleanup to be held Saturday, October §, 2005.

BACKGROUND AND OVERVIEW:

By correspondence dated August 19, 2005 the Valley Women's Club is requesting
District participation in the 2005 Annual River and Road Cleanup. See
Attachment 1. The District will need to provide the dump truck and two (2) staff
members from 11:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. on Saturday, October 8, 2005.

It is recommended that the Board of Directors approve the use of District staff and
equipment for the 2005 Annual River and Road Cleanup to be held Saturday,
October 8, 2005.

James Mueller
District Manger

JAM/kas

Attachment
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ATTACHMENT 1

SLV Redemption/Recycling Centers
Boulder Creek, Ben Lomond, Felton
Operated by The Valley Women's Club
15485 Bear Creek Rd., Boulder Creek, Ca 95006
831/338-1728

August 19, 2005

Mr. Jim Mueller AUG 2 2 2005
SLV Water District -,
13060 Central Ave.

Boulder Creek, CA 95006

Dear Jim,

How did the time go by so quickly? You’ve got some exciting
things happening with Felton water. Good luck with all of it!!

It's River and Road Clean-up time again. The 19th annual
Clean-up will take place on Saturday, October 8th™, starting at 9 a.m. at
the usual three locations: Boulder Creek’s recycling center (behind the
Village Wash & Dry), at the corner of Hwy 9 and Fillmore in Ben
Lomond, and at the Grocery Outlet in Felton. We are again seeking the
co-sponsorship of the Water District for the event and hope that, as in
the past, the District will be able to provide a dump truck and driver
and co-worker to help haul the trash and recyclable materials to the
Transfer Station. The truck will not be needed before 11 a.m. that day,
and should be done before the closing of the dump at 3:30 p.m. It will
haul everything from Boulder Creek, and help the County truck with Ben
Lomond. As in the past, the County will also provide a truck and driver,
as well as waiving dump fees.

Would you be so kind as to pass on this request to the Board of
Directors? We are grateful for this contribution to the Clean Up; it
wouldn't be possible otherwise.

We hope all the Water District staff and Board members will join in
the clean-up this year; please encourage them to do so! I'll send a flyer
when they are ready. We sure need more ADULT volunteers!

Thank you for your on-going support for the Clean Up!

Smcerely,

) Pree, B )72
Nancyﬂmacy, DII’eLt?/I



